Nathalia Primary School

Newsletter—February 8th, 2017



Learning For Life

Student Accident Insurance

Nathalia Primary School does not have whole-of-school student accident insurance or ambulance cover in place. Parents should note that:

- parents or guardians of students, who do not have student accident insurance, are responsible for paying the cost of medical treatment for injured students, including the cost of ambulance attendance or transport as well as any other transport costs; and
- parents or guardians can purchase insurance policies from commercial insurers.

The Education Department does not hold insurance for personal property brought to schools and it has no capacity to pay for any loss or damage to such property.

Swimming Program

The school swimming program will begin on Monday the 13th of February and runs for ten one hour sessions. We need parents to help out with the program by taking a group of children at the pool for lessons. If you are interested in helping out with the swimming program, please contact Chris and training will be provided.



Parents Club 2017

Traditionally Nathalia Primary School has had a very active Parents Club but the number of parents participating has dwindled over time. I would like to have a morning tea with parents who might to share ideas on the viability of the Nathalia Primary School Parents Club and discuss how parent participation can add to the school culture. Importantly, the function of Parents Club is not necessarily to raise money for the school. Enabling parents to become involved in the function of the school through Parents Club or School Council is an important element to a successful school.

Morning Tea for Parents

Monday, February 13th at 9.20am (in the staffroom, straight after assembly) At the morning tea we can discuss: The roles of the Parents Club and School Council

Activities where parents can become involved Timeline for the election of office bearers Potential meeting dates And anything that people would like to talk about

Dates to Remember:

(Term 1 - January 31st—March 31st)

February: No Preps on Wednesdays

February 9th - Family BBQ from 5.00pm.

February 13th - Parents' morning tea

February 13th - Swimming begins (10 session program)

February 17th - Football / Netball Clinic for grade 3 - 6 children (10 - 11.00am)

March 13th - Labour Day Public Holiday

March 31st - Pupil Free Day

April 18th (Tues) - Term 2 begins

Phone: 58662677 Email: Nathalia.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au Website: nathaliaps.vic.edu.au

Meet the families School Barbecue

Thursday, February 9th

from 5.00 pm.



Each year we offer the opportunity for our school community to get together early in term one. It is a great way to meet your child's classroom teacher and other staff and parents, or have a catch up with friends over a sausage.

The school community welcome barbecue will take place at the school on Thursday, February 9th from 5.00pm.

Meat will be supplied and families are asked to bring their own drinks. We are really looking forward to seeing lots of people at the school for this event.

The Grade Prep and One students are celebrating "S" week and learning about the different sounds and words associated with the letter S. We had a visit from the super-hero "Sausage Man" who cooked sausages with sauce for morning tea for the children.



Free to a Good Home:

Three sets of solid wooden doors with glass inserts. (locks are to be removed)

Large (1600 X 900mm) office desk with drawers.

Contact Chris for more information.













Nathalia Primary School

Thursdays 9.30 – 11.30 Commencing 9th February 2017

> Nathalia Primary School Bromley St Nathalia

Program operates during school term

Everyone is welcome ©

Save the Children playgroups are free, fun and have lots of activities for kids from 0-5 years. And, there's also a healthy snack provided!



NATHALIA PRIMARY SCHOOL BREAKFAST CLUB 2017



Breakfast Club is a free service provided for all Nathalia Primary
School students. Breakfast is available on the following
mornings:

Monday, Wednesday, Friday mornings 8.40 to 8.55am

It is a great opportunity to enjoy a healthy breakfast and chance for the children to socialise with other students.

ZOOPER DOOPER's are on sale this Friday 10th of February at lunchtime.

50c each LIMIT of 1 per student.